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VICE PRESIDENT AND
GENERAL MANAGER

Carl Dabelstein:

Thanks for your letter. I was not here on the date that you
indicated, April, 29, 1974. However, after checking back in the
logs, I find that the engineer that was here at that time was
testing. So it looks like that you did here us.

Thanks, and If I can be of help to you, please let me
kKnow.
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Larry Richter D.E.

OFFICES / SUITE 220, DALTON FEDERAL BUILDING
P.0.BOX 216 /DALTON, GEORGIA 30720
TELEPHONE (404) 226-2700
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